
HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE NEW PAY OFFER
After two days of successful action (in August and September) the employers have NOW offered 3%

across the board this year (backdated to April) and 2.5% next year. They say it is their final offer. 

Its not a good offer - UNISON wants you to reject it. But we know that to get more will need much

more strike action.

It’s YOUR decision - so make sure YOU vote.

The ballot opens on 22 October and closes 12
November

YOU took the action that 
delivered this offer
- VOTE on future action

VOTE NOW - LET US KNOW WHAT YOU THINK

LOCAL GOVERNMENT 
PAY CAMPAIGN 2008

REJECT THE OFFER
AND BE READY TO
STEP UP ACTION!

VOTE
NOW!

If you have not received your ballot paper
by 29 October, please call
0845 355 0845.
Please note requests for ballot papers
must be received by noon on 7 November.

Lines open from 6am to midnight, Monday
– Friday and 9am to 4pm Saturday.

Duplicate ballot papers can also be
requested online at
www.unison.org.uk/scotland/prebal-
lot2008.asp 

For more information, or to join UNISON call 0845 355 0845 (voice) 0800 0 967 968 9 (textphone) or visit www.unison.org.uk


